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From: Betsy McCarthy <bmccarthy52@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 11:51 AM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: SB 990

I urge you to vote no on SB 990. We know there is not a safe way to contain or store nuclear waste. It is not a 
time to change the moratorium on nuclear power. We need safe, environmentally sound energy sources to protect 
the future of Oregon. Please consider your children and grandchildren as you vote on SB 990.   

Sent from my iPhone 


